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MEMORANDUM 
 

 To: Greg Switenky, CAO 

 

 From: Steven Gerlitz, Asst. CAO 

 

 Date: April 18, 2023 

 

 Re: 2022 Financial Statements 

 
Recommendation 

That the Town of Stettler Council accept the 2022 Consolidated Financial Statements and the Municipal 

Financial Information Return for the Year Ended December 31, 2022 as presented, including correspondence 

from the Auditor as follows: 

 

1. “Audit Findings” Letter dated April 18, 2023.  

2. “Significant Deficiencies in Internal Control” Letter dated April 18, 2023 

3. Auditor Opinion Letter dated April 18, 2023 

4. The Auditors’ Report on the 2022 Consolidated Financial Statements, dated April 18, 2023. 

5. The Auditors’ Report on the 2022 Municipal Financial Information Return dated April 18, 2023. 

 

Background Information 

  

Plans & Bylaws 

 

Financial Implications 

 

Alternatives to the Recommendation 

 

Points to Ponder 

 

Communication 

• J. Tanner, Auditor – Gitzel Krejci Dand Peterson 

• K. Hymers – Office Administrator 

• G. Switenky – CAO 

 

Documentation  

• 2022 Financial Audit 

• 2022 Expense and Revenue Statement 

• 2022 Reserves 

• 2022 Capital Budget Summary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






































































































